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June 20, 2025 
 

Next Week at a Glance 

 June 23 – June 27 

 
Date Activities and Events 

Monday, June 23rd  

 

Strong Start Closed for Summer 

Order HERE 
 

Tuesday, June 24th  Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony 9:15am 

Wednesday, June 25th  
School Field Trip (Sun Valley Park) 

Divisions 7-12 are attending between 9:00-11:30 

Divisions 1-6 are attending between 11:30-2:30 

Thursday, June 26th  
Last Day of school pick-up at 12pm 

Report Cards available on MyEdBC 

Friday, June 27th  Administrative Day 

 
 

New Information 
 

The last day of school for Cedar Drive students is 

Thursday, June 26th. On this day, students will 

spend time with their classmates and then will be 

dismissed at 12:00pm. 

 

If you are unable to accommodate a pick-up time of 

12:00pm, please email your child’s teacher to inform 

them that your child will remain at school until 

2:48pm.  This is important as staff will need to be aware of which children will require 

supervision during lunch hour and the afternoon.   

 
 

Order School Supplies 
For Next Year 

https://schoolstart.ca/


  

Term 3 Learning Update available June 26th 

Term three report cards will be available through the MyEd Family Portal 
starting June 26th. To access this report card please log in to the portal here. A 
pdf of this Report Card will be visible until July 15th. If you would like to keep a 
copy of the report card, please download, and save it prior to this date. It is 

important for families to download copies of all three report cards from this year prior to July 
15th, as we are unable to re-post report cards after this date.  
 
Your user name should be your email address on file at the school with 43- in front of it (e.g. 
rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca will be 43-rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca). If you have forgotten your password, 
please click “I forgot my password” to reset it.  If you have any questions or are unable to login 
into your account, please email cedardrive@sd43.bc.ca 
 

 

 

Sun Valley 
Our school is going to Sun Valley on Wednesday, 

June 25th. Please dress for the weather, hat, 

sunscreen, bathing suit and towel for the spray 

park if it is sunny.  Students in Div 7-12 should 

bring a snack and water bottle, they will be eating 

lunch back at the school.  Students in Div 1-6 should bring their lunch to the park to eat 

there.  This is a walking field trip. Parents are welcome to join us! Please let your child's 

teacher know if you will be attending.  

Divisions 7-12 are attending between 9:00-11:30. 

Divisions 1-6 are attending between 11:30-2:00. 
 

 

 

Please remember to notify the school if your child will be away at all 

next week.  Use any of these options, whatever works best for you.  

By Phone: 604-941-3481 

By Email: damacdonald@sd43.bc.ca 

By Online: Absence Report 
 

 

 
 

Last chance for Lost and Found 

Last chance to look through the lost and found.  All unclaimed 

items will be donated.  Please come to the front of the school 

next week and take a look at the rack of clothing.  
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LEGO Wall    
Each Division was given the opportunity to add to the Lego Wall this week, 

following the theme “Space”. We love seeing the creativity and team work!  
 

 
 
 

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
  

Mabel’s Labels – order here 
So many things in our lost and found have been returned 

because… they were LABELLED!! Get ready for September and 

order now, make sure to order through this link and type Cedar 

Drive PAC.  

Have a wonderful weekend!  

 

Dayna MacDonald 

https://mabelslabels.ca/en-CA/fundraising/support


  

 


